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1. Introduction 

  At present, there is obvious tendency that individual members of 3GPP from Japan may decline to 
attend at relevant 3GPP WG meetings to be held in United States due to warfare which has just 
commenced against terrorism, which causes difficulties to Japanese delegates due to travel policy of 
their companies in being present at meetings held in United States, for instance, at RAN WG1, WG2 
and WG3 meetings to be held in New York. 

2. Discussion 

 ARIB requests 3GPP to take the situation into account and hopes that 3GPP would take the following 
exceptional treatment in reaching agreement and conclusion in the pertinent WG meetings to be held 
in October in New York.  

3. Request 

 ARIB requests that TSG  will not make  any substantial decisions in the meetings which will be held in 
USA in as much as possible. ARIB requests that TSG will make such important decisions in the next 
meetings or after at least one week which allows Japanese delegates to consider the discussion 
through Email reflector.  
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